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The New York City Department of Transportation, in conjunction with the Department of

Sanitation, announced that Alternate Side Parking Regulations will be suspended Monday,

February 23rd to facilitate snow removal. Payment at parking meters will remain in effect

throughout NYC. For more information, please visit:

http://www.nyc.gov/html/dot/html/motorist/alternate-side-parking.shtml.

To view this message in American Sign Language (ASL) with audio and subtitles, please visit:

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G4YXMLzpUII.

 


